
 

Investment or acquisition of New Zealand businesses  
 
On 14 November 2024 Lee Harris TEP from Martelli McKegg and Baker Tilly Staples 
Rodway Auckland (accountants) will be presenting alongside Philippe Meneut from New-
Zealand Services Ltd to inform foreign investors about the legal and tax implications when 
investing in New Zealand businesses.  
 
New Zealand is putting out the welcome mat for foreign investment, with significant interest 
from Singapore, Australia, Europe and North America since the OCR interest rate drop. Lee 
will be covering the procedure and structures commonly used, as well as highlighting 
common pitfalls.  
 
This webinar will be conducted in French. Join us at 19h00 (New Zealand time) via this link: 
https://lnkd.in/ggh36PN3 
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